	

	The George Washington University 

Sejong Scholarship
for Korean Language Studies


The Korean Language and Culture Program of the East Asian Languages and Literatures Department is pleased to announce the annual Sejong Scholarship for Korean Language Studies. The award will provide a partial tuition scholarship to a matriculated student enrolled in a Korean language/literature/culture class at The George Washington University.

The selection of the final recipient is based on the following criteria:

1. The recipient must have had no prior substantial experience with Korean language and culture before studying at GW.

2. The recipient must have a long-term interest in Korean studies and/or Korea-related activities.

3. The recipient must have submitted an exceptional essay in English on reasons for wanting to learn Korean [not to exceed five pages].

4. The recipient must have provided two favorable letters of reference.

5. Where several candidates meet all of the above, preference will be given to the individual demonstrating the greatest financial need.

Applicant Data:

Name: _______________________  Student ID # ____________ Date of Birth: ____________

Major(s): ________________ Minor(s): __________________ Grade Point Average: ________
School: _______________________________ Year: __________________________________

Address: ______________________________________________________________________

Tel: (Home) ________________ (Cell) ________________ E-mail: ______________________

Please send this form with a letter of application and an essay electronically by February 20, 2011

to:

Dr. Young-Key Kim-Renaud, Chair

Department of East Asian Languages and Literatures

The George Washington University

801 22nd Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20052

(202)994-7107

kimrenau@gwu.edu
[Letters of recommendation should be sent directly to the same address by February 20, 2011.]

